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I strongly oppose this bill. Oregon has consistently had the strongest safest elections 

nationwide. 

This is a distraction and red herring. 

In addition as an older disabled person I am unable to vote in person. This bill will 

take away my right to vote. 

Stop messing around with small minded ignorant people pushing the Maga agenda 

and lies. 

Get back to the real work. 

Thank you 

 

 


